



## **Communications Committee Report for May 2025**

- Created the Newsletter.
- Spoke with Patricia Converse and lined up a NFLL presentation to her group on Nov 3<sup>rd</sup> via zoom. That is the way her group meets, so I will be doing the presentation during one of their monthly meetings.
- Talked to Sandy Bartlett about being on the Communications Committee. She wants to contribute by writing articles. Is not interested in presenting.
- Wrote 2 articles for the newsletter.

Submitted by Dawn Fleming, Chair